
 State of Arizona  

 
June 1st 2011 
 
To: All agencies participating in the 1033 Program 
 
From: Detective Matt Van Camp, State Coordinator 
 
In the spring of 2009 Governor Jan Brewer appointed me as the State Coordinator for the 1033 pro-
gram. Since that time Law Enforcement agencies in Arizona have obtained over $22,000,000.00 in 
free new and used surplus property from the Department of Defense. This program has proven it-
self to benefit Law Enforcement agencies throughout the State of Arizona. 
 
The Payson Police Department has been absorbing the cost of administering the program since 
2009. In July of 2010 a $250.00 yearly membership fee was instituted to offset the cost to the Pay-
son Police Department. This payment is due on October 1st of the budget year. 
 
The application from is required yearly and when any changes occur with the program in your 
agency. It can be found on the LESO web page.  
 
https://www.dispositionservices.dla.mil/rtd03/leso/ 
 
Please send payment to: 1033 Public Safety Procurement Program C/O Payson Police Department 
303 N Beeline Hwy. Payson, AZ 85541. You can pay by credit card by contacting the finance de-
partment at 928-474-5242 X221. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Detective Matt Van Camp 
Payson Police Department 
State of Arizona 
1033 State Coordinator 
303 N Beeline Hwy. 
Payson, AZ. 85541 
928-474-5177 X 251 Office 
928-474-4558 Fax 
mvancamp@ci.payson.az.us 
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